Work Journal #1 Math Plan
Overview:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]For Work Journal #1 we will be focusing on Addition and Subtraction, both at home and at school.
· I am going to encourage all of you to use Georgia State Math Curriculum during home schooling (this is not mandatory, just highly encouraged.) 
Students who are at a 1st grade level, please do the first grade unit on addition and subtraction: Georgia State 1st Grade Unit 3 
https://www.georgiastandards.org/Georgia-Standards/Frameworks/1st-Math-Unit-3.pdf
Students who are at a 2nd grade level, please do the second grade unit on addition and subtraction:
Georgia State 2nd Grade Unit 2
https://www.georgiastandards.org/Georgia-Standards/Frameworks/2nd-Math-Unit-2.pdf
If you are not sure where your student falls, please start with the grade that they are currently in, and we can touch base after I have worked with them for a few weeks and collaborate on whether they should be doing 1st or 2nd grade math. For those of you with students that may fall into the 3rd grade bucket, feel free to explore the 3rd grade Georgia State Math Curriculum and reach out to me to touch base in the first few weeks of school.
· This year will be slightly different in that I am asking you to tackle the Georgia State Curriculum on your own, while I focus on doing primarily word problems, and number talks in class. Because the students are only at school with peers for 2 days a week, I wanted to focus on them learning to challenge the way they think about and solve math problems using peers for modeling and feedback. This means that it will be up to you to figure out your schedule for getting through the math lessons within the unit (although I am always happy to help if you hit a road block). You may have to revise lessons or even skip certain lessons due to the nature of teaching one on one vs. whole class.
There will be an opportunity to go into more detail on how to use Georgia State effectively at PEC #1, so please attend that workshop if this is something that you would like more guidance on. I am also always available to answer any questions you may have! 
Thanks!
Robin


